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I wish the Agencies to withhold my name or street address from public view or from disclosure under the Freedom of Information
Act. I do wish to express my extreme opposition to the closing of giant rock and surrounding areas, for the use of solar and wind
power projects. I would also like to express my great opposition to land grabbing by energy companies, and the closing of our
public lands without any mention in the media. Closing public lands, selling public lands, this is not the America we have

worked so hard to achieve... Why dont we put the solar pannels on top of government buildings, military bases etc.? This area

has a lot of history, and it is unacceptable to toss it away beautiful land like this for the profit of energy companies.. They have a
profit margin great enough to sustain their own infrastructure... If they want land to build, they can buy private land like the rest of
us have to, not grab public land for their own profit...



